
Capitol Volkssport Club Meeting 

            September 11, 2018 

Izzy’s Classic Buffet, Olympia, WA 

President Holly Spaulding opened the meeting and welcomed everyone including one new member. 

Chase Davis shared an interesting walk he did in Switzerland and John and Carolyn Warhol reported that 

they just finished their 100th walk for their Centurian patch. Bill and Holly Spaulding plan to ride bikes on 

September 24 on the Trail of the Coeur d’Alenes. 

Members voted to approve the June minutes as written. 

Ian Heath gave the treasurer’s report and noted that our balance is over $10,000.   

Holly presented a certificate of appreciation to Sheila Morrison who served as our treasurer for over 10 

years. 

Unfinished Business: 

1. Orders were taken before the meeting opened for Start Point Books and for name badges. 

2. Holly reported that the CVC online logo wear store will be open October 1 and remain open all 

month for your orders. There will be blank apparel to try on available at Budd Bay Embroidery & 

Specialties.   

Committee Reports: 

1. Karen Younkins, Membership Chairperson, has sent out renewal notices to members who 

haven’t yet paid for the current year which began on July 1. Currently we have 111 paid 

members. 

2. Chase Davis sent around a signup sheet for workers for the upcoming Anniversary Walk on 

Saturday September 22. 

New Business: 

1. There was discussion regarding giving a subscription of the Pathfinder to all new members. A 

motion was made and approved that CVC pay for a one year’s subscription to the Pathfinder for 

all new members who join the club September 2018 through August 2019. Subscriptions will be 

limited to one subscription per family. 

2. Bill Spaulding is heading up research into providing a Harbor Days Walkabout Guided Walk in 

2019. The date will be Friday August 30 and will start at Batdorf & Bronson Coffee Roasters. 

Members voted to pursue this new walk and Bill with get it sanctioned. 

3. For anyone needing to access our storage shed please get in touch with Holly Spaulding, Chase 

Davis or Julie Heath for a key. 

4. Holly is working on providing programs for our monthly meetings next year. 

5. This Saturday, September 15, there will be a walk in Wilkerson sponsored by the Evergreen 

Wanderers. 

6. The next meeting will be October 9, 2018.  

  



 


